East Wake High School

Daily Announcements — December 3, 2019

Baby Pictures | Students who turned in a baby picture for the yearbook may now pick it up from room
159.

HOSA | HOSA members who signed up to buy a t-shirt will need to come by room 247 to pay $15 by
Dec. 6th. There will also be a HOSA meeting on Friday Dec. 6 from 10:10 to 10:50 in room 244.

HOSA Toy Drive | HOSA would like to invite all to take part in a toy drive for pediatric patients in the
hospital this Christmas. Drop off toys in rooms 244, 245, and 247 or anywhere you see gift wrapped big
boxes. The drive will run until Friday, Dec. 13th.

The Othello Auditions | Did you miss the chance to perform in the Theatre Department's first show
"Annie?" Auditions for The Othello will be held December 9th & 10th from 2:30-4pm. This will be a
Hip-Hop Shakespeare performance, and we are looking for actors, rappers and hip-hop dancers of all eras.
If you have any of these skills or would like to learn, come audition Monday & Tuesday December 9th &
10th. If you are interested in being a student choreographer or music beat-making and producing, please
contact Ms. Hinnant by December 3rd.

Winter Guard Try outs | Do you like to dance, compete, learn choreography, and be part of a winning
team? If so, you should come to the band room on Wednesday December 4 from 3-6pm for Winter Guard
try outs. This is open to students in all grade levels regardless of experience. Hope to see you there!

Project Lead the Way College Credit|If you took a Project Lead the Way class with Mr. Fister last year

you may be eligible for college credit. This could mean 3 college credits or 1 entire college course while you
are still in high school. See Mr. Fister in room 1311 ASAP.

Yearbooks on sale | Yearbooks are now on sale for $65 plus tax (§70). Get yours before the price goes up.

See Ms. Anderson in room 159 or go to jostensyearbooks.com



